

22 January 2016

Susan

Fyi-request-3462-c9a66c61@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Susan

Official Information Act Request

I write in response to your Official Information Act Request dated 11 December 2015, transferred to my office by the Ministry of Health on 15 December 2015. You requested the following information:

 Statistics on the minimum, average, and maximum CPAC scores for which patients were assessed and scheduled hip and knee total replacement surgery, per DHB around NZ in 2014 and 2015?

The information you have requested, as it relates to Counties Manukau Health, is provided as follows:

The minimum, average, and maximum CPAC scores for hip and knee Orthopaedic surgery, for patients waiting for surgery taken at months ending 30 June 2014 and 30 June 2015, is provided below.

June 2014 Primary Hip/Knee

Minimum 60 Maximum 100 Average 80.6

June 2015 Primary Hip/Knee

Minimum 60 Maximum 95 Average 80.6

I trust this satisfactorily answers your request.

Yours sincerely

Geraint A Martin
Chief Executive

Geraint D. Wan to.